
Holy Child School, Panchkula 
CIR HCS/24-25/05 

 
April 09, 2024 

Dear Parents 
 
Greetings from HCS! 
 

At Holy Child School, the Baisakhi festival will 
be celebrated on Friday, April 12, 2024. 
 
Children will be introduced to this famous 
Harvest Festival of India by being taken on a visit 
to wheat fields. 
 
On this occasion, you are requested to send your 
ward in traditional Punjabi dress, so that your 
child can enjoy dancing to the beat of Punjabi 
music.  
 
Kindly include a yellow coloured snack/sweet in 
your ward’s tiffin.  
 
As always, looking forward to your co-operation.  
 

 
Sunita Gangahar  
Principal  


